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Road Closure on Mill Road in Flint Township 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that a City of Flint Department of Public 

Works contractor has closed Mill Road at the intersection of Flushing Road, between Linden Road 

and Lavelle Road, in Flint Township to install Sanitary Sewer.  Mill Road is expected to remain 

closed until March 16, 2021.   

 

Please contact City of Flint DPW at (810) 766-7210 if you have questions.    

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 


